
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Hill County Commissioners Court will hold a 
public hearing to receive comment from interested 
members of the public on its proposed ordinance 
imposing local regulations on game rooms.  The 

proposed Game Room Regulations can be viewed on 
the County’s website at co.hill.tx.us. 

 
The public hearing will take place during the 

Commissioners Court’s regular meeting on May 11, 
2021 at 8:30 a.m. in the County Courtroom on the first 

floor of the Hill County Courthouse in Hillsboro, 
Texas. 


